FORT WORTH

The week of April 11-15, 2022 has been designated as National Commumty Development Week to celebrate the
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program.

The CDBG program provides annual funding and flexibility to local communities to provide decent, safe and
affordable housing, a suitable living environment, and economic opportunities to low and moderate-income people.

Over the past three years, our community has received a total of $31,987,412.00 in CDBG funds and has funded a
variety of projects that have directly benefited our citizens and neighborhoods.

The City of Fort Worth and other local governments have clearly demonstrated the capacity to administer the CDBG
program to identify, prioritize, and resolve pressing local problems.
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The City of Fort Worth Netghborhood Services Department

in recognition of Community Development Week
from April 11-15, 2022.
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